
Time for a Party

Dear Guest,

Thank you for attending a “Time Party” ! We hope you enjoy learning about the 
NAWCC and its members.

Please browse through a complimentary copy of either our Watch & Clock Bulletin 
or Mart & Highlights publications, both of which you will receive six times a year as an 
NAWCC member. 

Please review the benefi ts of NAWCC membership mentioned in the membership 
brochure.

Visit our website, www.nawcc.org, for additional member benefi ts, workshop sched-
ules, and regional and national events.

    
Our hope is that you have enjoyed yourself and will consider becoming our newest 

member.  

Sincerely,

J. Steven Humphrey
NAWCC Executive Director  
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